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Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you for reviewing the manuscript and providing the feedback. We have added radiological images as 

suggested. We are grateful for your kind consideration.  

All of the authors are well versed with English. Three of the authors are native English speakers. The article 

has been reviewed in depth.  

 

We confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere, nor it is currently under 

consideration for publication elsewhere.  

 

We have no conflict of interest to disclose. 

 

Please address all correspondence regarding this manuscript to me at fahadwali@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you for your consideration of this manuscript. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Dr Fahad Wali Ahmed 

Department of Medicine,  

King Faisal Specialist Hospital and Research Centre, Madina 


